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Report of the Meeting of the Environment Committee held in the Council Chamber, The Regional Council Centre, 142-146 Wakefield Street, Wellington, on Thursday, 18 May 2000 at 9.30am

Matters for Council Decision are shown in bold type and enclosed in a box.

Matters for Information of Council are in italic type
Present

Councillors Gibson, (Acting Chairperson), Macaskill, McDavitt, Shields, Turver and Messrs Earl and Morrison 

Officers Present

Messrs Darroch, Forlong, Pryce, Skene, Sherriff, Van Schalkwyk, Waddy and Drs Bradbury and Hastie

Matter for Recommendation

E 216

Further Consideration of Iwi Submissions on the Draft Annual Plan 2000/01

Report 00.297
File:  X/16/1/1

Resolved to Recommend
(Cr Turver/Cr Gibson)



That following further consideration of the Iwi submissions on the Draft Annual Plan 2000/01 relating to the business of the Environment Committee the Policy and Finance confirm the initial recommendations relating to that Committee.
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CR M P C GIBSON 

Acting Chairperson

Date:

Wellington Regional Council – 19 June 2000

To be moved:
That the Report of the Meeting of the Environment Committee held on 18 May 2000, Item E 215 and the recommendation contained therein, be adopted.
